Hlinois

PTue orexing of the chapter house took place
with the annual house clean-up. In addition
to the usual rooms being painted on the second and
third floors, the living room received a new coat
of paint. Along with the paint came several new
pieces of furniture, and we believe that the alumni
who have visited the chapter house during the
past few years will like the new changes in the
living room. The reddish-brown walls are now
beige and the brown furniture has been replaced
with green and white furniture.
The real reason for all this activity was to make
the chapter house ready for fall rush. The work
paid off in a new Pledge Class well worth the



